
 

 

20 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Reaching for Success Parent Information Evening 

Tuesday 11 February 2025: 6.30pm in the Forum 

We would like to invite Year 11 parents/carers to a number of presentations about supporting students 

in preparation for the final GCSE examinations. These will be delivered by key staff in school on 

Tuesday 11 February. 

We have been very impressed by the focus and commitment of Year 11 students in this first term and 

the start of this Spring Term.  This was clearly demonstrated during their mock exams.  The students 

have conducted themselves in a manner that has shown maturity and a commitment to succeed. We 

wish to capitalise on this and talk though some strategies that we will be encouraging students to use at 

home and how parents can best support them in doing this.  

This evening will take place in the Forum, accessed via the Sixth Form entrance at 6.30pm and will 

include the following: 

• A look ahead including key dates for your diary 

• Detail of the support available to students in the run up to their GCSE examinations during the 

Summer 

• Presentations focussed on revision and study skills from English, Maths and Science  

If you are able to come along to this evening, please book your place using this link. 

We ask that students do not attend as the evening is designed for parents and is typically well attended. 

We look forward to seeing you and supporting students in the final run up to exams. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Mason     

Assistant Headteacher, Director of Upper School 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/harrogate/the-forum-harrogate-grammar-school/year-11-reaching-for-success-information-evening-for-parents/2025-02-11/18:30/t-qjoagnl

